
Hello everyone,  
 
I would like to thank you all for your support so far this year.  We had another great start March and  
April was good too, with  some old favourites retuning to the club.   
 
Please remember, we have our first Charity Night in aid of BREAST CANCER and PROSTRATE 
CANCER on Sunday 5th May 2024—tickets on sale from behind the bar Mon - Fri and in the hall 
Saturday Nights. See posters for more details.  
 
May is looking very appetizing with Andy Ottley Kicking it off on Sat 4th May, we have a couple 
of new bands coming up in  May  including  WYLDFOLK, SIMPLY JACKSON and  some old  
favourites too.  
 
Hoping to see you all over the coming weeks. 
 
Pete Loweman (Social Secretary) 
 

 
 
 
 
     

Bingo every Friday night 
in the Hall 

 
Books on sale  

7.15pm—8.00pm 
Eyes down at 8.30pm 

Come and join in, everyone’s 
welcome! 

2nd May - AGM 
5th May - Charity Event  
7th May - Snooker room closed 
       for refurb. 
26th May - Fun Day 
27th May - Poker Charity Day 
20th July - Newmarket Races 
18th Aug - Bowls Charity Pairs 
25th August - Family Fun Day 
 

Dates to  
Remember 

MAY   
Sat 4th Andy Ottley   Elvis 
Sat 11th Buskerteers   Mixture 
Sat 18th Shane & the Karados  Mixture 
Sat 25th Stepback    Mixture 
Sun 26th Simply Jackson *New* Michael Jackson 
 
JUNE 
Sat 1st Ed Gasket & the Rockers R&R 
Sat 8th  Blue Mountain *New* Reggae Band  
Sat 15th Chelsea Francis   Mixture 
Sat 22nd Funky Fusion *New*  Soul 
Sat 29th Slide     Rock 
 
JULY 
Sat 6th UB4T    Reggae 
Sat 13th  Soul Tronics   Soul 
Sat 20th Stetsons Are Cool  Country Rock 
Sat 27th  Annika Rand   Mixture 
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The following Ipswich Game will be shown at the Club: 
 

Saturday 4th May Ipswich Town –v– Huddersfield Town  12.30pm 
 
Please look out for other main matches we’ll be showing—posters in club and 
on Facebook.  
 

From the Bar 
 
Hobgoblin IPA is now on and will be on a rotation basis with a Wainwright 
Pale and Amber Ale (all fresh ales).  

 
East Coast is now finished and has been replaced with 
Level Head IPA 4%, served in a unique shaped glass.  
 
 
We now also have St. George Traditional English Ale 4% 

 
 

A couple of reminders…. 
 

This is a family club and we would ask you to not use foul  
language as, although there may not be children right next to you, 

voices travel and it may be offensive to nearby adults also.    
 

Let’s keep it a pleasant place for everyone to be.  
 

Please park close to the car next to you in the car park.  
We have recently had some members taking up a lot of space that 

could be used by someone else.   
 

In front of the club is a no parking area at all times 



A huge thanks to  Ann MacDonald  
for  coming  up  with the idea  and 
organising this charity event, that 
has now sold out.  
 
A lot of money has already been 
raised for these charities and we’re 
sure it will be a wonderful night!   
 
Buy your raffle tickets at the bar, 
there are some wonderful prizes  
including a trampoline donated by 
YJ Europe, flower arrangement 
from Bedwells, a bottle of Fizz from  
Adnams, Vouchers from Coes,  
Jimmy’s Farm and the Co-Op and 
much, much more!! 

 
We love to hear about what our  

members get up to when they are not 
at the club and this is what Liz Payne 

has been doing.  
 

Well done Liz!! 
 

Please note, the snooker room will be 
closed for refurbishment from 7th 
May for a few days. 





 

 
 



Room Hire Charges 
 

          Member   Non Member 
Lounge (up to 40 people)   up to 3 hrs       £50.00       £65.00 
      Over 3 hrs      £85.00       £100.00 
 
Hall (up to 150 people)   up to 3 hrs      £65.00      £105.00 
      Over 3 hrs    £105.00      £155.00  
 
We cannot hire the hall or lounge out on a Friday or Saturday evening after 5pm —sorry!   
Room hire for wakes for current members or immediate family of members (parents,  
children) are free.  We offer the following buffets:   
 
 

 Help us raise funds for the Disabled Toilet Please! 
 
This is a reminder that you can put your old clothes etc (see below) in the clothes bank and 
this will raise money for our disabled toilet to be built. 


